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APPEARANCE SUMMARY  

Association of Government Accountants 

On March 13, 2019 Ensen Mason was the Keynote Speaker for the Association of Government 

Accountants (AGA), Inland Empire Chapter.  Mr. Mason 

was pleased to be joined by such a large group of AGA 

members, along with some local college students from 

California State University, San Bernardino, and other 

attendees with accounting and finance backgrounds. 
 

AGA is the member organization for government 

financial management professionals. Through training 

and events, professional certification, publications and 

ongoing education, AGA helps members build their skills 

and advance their careers.  The Inland Empire Chapter 

represents government accountants in San Bernardino 

and Riverside counties. 
 

To request Ensen Mason speak at your event, please contact the Auditor-
Controller/Treasurer/Tax Collector’s Office at 909-382-7000. 
 
  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/San-Bernardino-County-Auditor-ControllerTreasurerTax-Collector-1008962549192402/
https://twitter.com/atc_san
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